

mainenpassociation@gmail.com www.mnpa.org

25+ Years of Independent Practice as Healthcare Providers for the People of Maine

February 2, 2024

Dear Potential Vendor,

I am pleased to announce some exciting news from the Maine Nurse Practitioner Association, MNPA's 2024 Spring Conference will be at the Samoset Resort on May 1-3, 2024.

I am inviting you to join us for this conference.

As an exhibitor two representatives from your company are invited to participate in the conference. Space is allocated on a first-come-first-serve basis so please register early to reserve your space. Each registration/table is \$2000. The exhibitor space is open to multiple vendors and the space is conveniently located near the presentation areas in its own space. Lodging is not included in the registration fee, if you require lodging please make accommodations through the resort.

Please feel free to contact the MNPA office at mainenpassociation@gmail.com if I can assist you in any way. On behalf of the MNPA board of directors, we all look forward to seeing you at the conference.

Sincerely,

Amie Marzen, Executive Director